Our staff will be at Primary Schools this Friday 3 April 2020 to deliver
work packages for students who have requested packages prior to
1 April 2020. This will be a pick up and drop off only, not an
opportunity to gather and chat.

Completed work can be given to the staff to be brought back to school
and need to be clearly labelled with student name, subject and teacher
please.

Salt Ash PS 9:00 — 9:30am (Bus bays)

Tanilba Bay PS 10:00 — 10:45am (Bus bays)

Karuah PS- 11:30am — 12pm (Bowsers Lane)

Tea Gardens PS — 12:30 — 1pm (top playground adjacent to Admin building)

Seaham PS — 2:30 — 3pm (inside gate on Warren Street)

Please observe the latest NSW Government guidelines around
restrictions. Collect and drop off only please and observe social
distancing regulations.
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